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 NOTIFICATION 
 

 

              Postponement of Ph.D. Entrance Test -2021 
 

 
1. In view of the inclement weather conditions and the repeated requests of the 

candidates from the valley, the Ph.D. Entrance Test which was scheduled to be held 

on January 12, 2022 has  been  postponed and  will  now  be  held on  January 
15, 2022 at  the  same  time  and venue as notified earlier.  

 
 

2. The Admit Card generared for the earlier Entrance Test which was scheduled for 
January 12, 2022 will remain valid for the new date of the Entrance Test 
scheduled for January 15, 2022. 

 
 

3. Further, the total time allotted to complete the MCQ based test will be 70 
minutes instead of one hour as notified earlier. 
 

 

                                                                                                                               
         (Prof. Iqbal Parwez) 
    Dean Academic Affairs 
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